
Bob Logan 
 
I am extremely proud to be a candidate for the Vantage West Board of Directors. I am also proud to say I 
am a 53-year member of Vantage West Credit Union!  I remember my father walking me into the DMFCU 
branch when I was 11 to open my first account and I have been a member ever since.   
 
I am a military person, starting with my father, Major Edward P Logan, who was a 28-year Air Force 
veteran. He flew in WWII (B-17’s); Korea (F-86’s); and Vietnam (F-101’s and F-4’s). We were stationed all 
over the US (7 schools in 12 years), and after graduating from Salpointe HS, I attended the US Air Force 
Academy. I finished my undergraduate work at NAU and my MBA from the University of Arizona. 
 
I have been a Tucsonan for nearly my entire adult life and have had a varied career, from teaching and 
coaching at Salpointe High School, to selling multi-million computer systems for AT&T, to retiring from a 
20-year career as an Assistant Dean in the UA College of Science. Prior to that, I spent 13 years as a 
football coach and an Associate Director of Athletics at the UA. 
 
I have been very involved in the community, serving on multiple boards, often in a leadership capacity. I 
was a member of the DM50 for 17 years and served as President. I have been a Rotarian and served on 
the boards of Mobile Meals of Southern Arizona, the Arizona Bowl, The Father’s Day Council, Tucson 
Parks Foundation, and the College of Science.   
 
I am extremely impressed with Vantage West’s growth and it is clear the organization has had great 
leadership. I am honored to be considered to serve on your board and I hope to continue this legacy of 
leadership. Thank You. 
 
 
Manuel (Manny) Lucero 
 
I am tremendously honored to serve the Vantage West Credit Union membership as a member on the 
Board of Directors since 2018. 
 
A graduate of Arizona State University, I hold my Bachelor's degree in English Literature and a Master’s 
degree in Business Management from the W. P. Carey School of Business. As a life-long learner and 
someone who is passionate about continued education, I hope to earn my Ph.D. in the near future. 
 
I am a proud entrepreneur, doing non-profit, small business and educational consulting work and running 
a marketing firm with my partner. Additionally, I teach educational courses as an instructor for small 
business owners at the Phoenix Public Libraries and serve as adjunct faculty with the Maricopa County 
Community College District. I’ve had the privilege to serve in various development capacities for Valley 
non-profits and have worked in the financial services industry.  
 
In addition to my participation as Secretary on the Vantage West Credit Union Board, I am also serving in 
my third term on the City of Phoenix City Development Block Grant (CDBG) Board of Directors as Vice-
Chair. I have also served on various education and diversity and inclusion focused Boards for local 
organizations and universities. 
 
I am excited for the potential to continue to serve the growing and diverse membership of Vantage West 
Credit Union. 
 
 
Kara Riley 
 
I have been an active member of Vantage West for well over 15 years.  During that time, I have found the 
staff to be professional and helpful as I have gone through life changes.  Being given the opportunity to 
be part of such a great team would be an honor. I have a passion for working with others to solve shared 



challenges, and being a part of the Board of Directors would allow me to do this on behalf of my fellow 
Vantage West members. 
 
I have been in law enforcement for over thirty years and currently serve as the Chief of Police for Oro 
Valley, a role I was appointed to in 2020. Prior to becoming Chief my responsibilities included the Field 
Services Division for patrol, motors, K-9, SWAT, Negotiations, and the Community Action Team. In my 
role I also manage a multi-million dollar department budget, and I would welcome the chance to apply this 
fiscal oversight expertise within the credit union business. 
 
My community involvement includes serving on the Board of Directors for Pima County Wireless 
Integrated Network, Oro Valley Community Leadership Board, Oro Valley Chamber of Commerce, and 
Southern Arizona Women Leading Government. I am a proud University of Arizona graduate holding a 
Bachelor’s Degree in Sociology and a Master’s Degree in Education. In 2015 I graduated from the FBI 
National Academy. 
 
Over the years, Vantage West has earned a proud reputation as a driving force for community 
engagement and involvement, and I have enjoyed participating in many of these events.  I am energetic 
and enjoy meeting and working with people, all of which would be included in this prestigious 
responsibility.   
 
I ask for your support in this endeavor and I look forward to being able to serve the membership and staff 
of Vantage West. 
 
 
Matthew Woods 
 
After 23 years serving in the United States Air Force, I transitioned to the private sector and returned to 
school to begin my Master’s program with ASU Law. I will complete my degree this August. It has been 
my pleasure to serve on the Vantage West Board of Directors since 2019. 
 
I appreciate credit unions and their role in the community and am enthusiastic about being a continued 
part of what Vantage West is doing in Arizona. 
 

 


